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IGM Financial announces change in the time of second quarter 2025 results 

conference call on August 7 
 
WINNIPEG, MB – July 22, 2025 – IGM Financial Inc. (TSX:IGM) today announced a change in the 
timing of its 2025 second quarter results conference call. The live webcast will now take place at 
9 a.m. ET on Thursday, August 7, 2025, one hour later than originally scheduled.  
 
As previously announced, IGM will release its second quarter 2025 earnings after markets close 
on Wednesday, August 6, 2025. 
 
Please pre-register for the webcast (Register) to obtain a calendar booking with your dial-in 
numbers and unique PIN. Your call will be connected on a listen-only basis. 
 
Should you miss the conference call, a playback will be available by calling 1-855-669-9658 from 
August 7, 2025 at 5 p.m. CT/6 p.m. ET until September 7, 2025. Please use passcode 7389730. An 
archived version of the webcast will also be available on IGM Financial Inc.’s website. 
 
ABOUT IGM FINANCIAL INC. 
IGM Financial Inc. (“IGM”, TSX: IGM) is a leading Canadian diversified wealth and asset management organization 
with approximately $284 billion in total assets under management and advisement as of June 30, 2025. The company 
is committed to bettering the lives of Canadians by better planning and managing their money. To achieve this, IGM 
provides a broad range of financial planning and investment management services to help approximately two million 
Canadians meet their financial goals. IGM’s activities are carried out principally through IG Wealth Management and 
Mackenzie Investments and are complimented by strategic positions in wealth managers Rockefeller Capital 
Management and Wealthsimple and asset managers ChinaAMC and Northleaf Capital. These strengthen IGM’s 
capabilities, reach and diversification. IGM is a member of the Power Corporation group of companies. For more 
information, visit igmfinancial.com 
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Investor Relations: 
Kyle Martens 
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investor.relations@igmfinancial.com 
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